## COLÁISTE ABBÁIN

Adamstown Co. Wexford



Tel 053-9240564

Fax 053-9240836

E-mail info@colaisteabbain.ie

Monday 13th January 2020

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Coláiste Abbáin is hosting a careers information evening for **both** parents and students in 5<sup>th</sup> and 6<sup>th</sup> year. This information evening will start at 2.10pm and will finish at 3.30pm on Wednesday 15<sup>th</sup> January 2020.

The topics for discussion will include the CAO application process, the SUSI grant system, Access Programmes (including HEAR and DARE) and Transition to College.

Speakers for this information evening will include Sandra Walsh, Education Liaison Officer, Carlow IT (Wexford Campus) and Tom Tynan (Guidance Counsellor, Coláiste Abbáin).

This is a great opportunity for you to gather important information to assist in the career decisions of your son/daughter. It is hoped that all parents/guardians are available to attend.

Yours sincerely

John Nolan

Principal

Tom Tynan

Guidance Counsellor